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we want to  
hear from you! 
Pipestone Retail District 
Community Forum

WEDNESDAY,  
FEBRUARY 8, 2017
6–8 PM

Exciting developments are in the works  

for the commercial district around The  

Orchards Mall, and we need your input  

on how to make it a better place to work, 

shop and play. 

How can we revitalize the Pipestone retail 

district, make it more environmentally 

friendly and more attractive to locals and 

visitors alike? Come share your thoughts! 

The Orchards Mall 
1800 Pipestone Rd 
Benton Harbor, MI

Use entrance #4 by Carson’s.  
Meeting will take place in  
the former Deb store.

All are welcome, and  
refreshments will be provided.


